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From: John Sheik [mailto:_isheiIs@jspe.ie] 
Sent: 13 November 2015 12:57 
To: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Subject: WO265-01 - CLASHFORD RECOVERY FACILITY LTD - Naul townland, Naul, Co. Meath 

Dear Ewa, 

Following on from our earlier conversation, we wish to confirm that we expect issue our response with respect to your 
request for further information as outlined in our letter of 10th November 2015 (Our Ref. JSPE-173-Ll5) by the 
12th February 201 6. 

Please confirm that this is acceptable to the EPA. 

Regards, 

John Sheik MSCSVMRICS 

J Sheik Planning & Environmental Ltd 

31 Athlumney Castle 
Navan 
Co. Meath 
Ireland 
Tel: +353 (0)46 9073997 
Mob: +353 (0)87 2730087 
em ai I : johns h e i I s 0.i s De. i e 
Web: jspe.ie 
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From: John Sheik 
Sent: 10 November 2015 19:28 
To: E ba b ia rczv k@ e Pa. ie 
Subject: WO265-01 - CLASHFORD RECOVERY FACILITY LTD - Naul townland, Naul, Co. Meath 

Dear Ewa, 

As discussed please find attached copy of letter requesting extension of time with respect to preparation of our 
response to your request for further information. 

Look forward to hearing from you. 

Kindest regards, 
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